
 
 

 
 

 
Cashless Meal System 

 
Thursday 26th June 2014 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 
The cashless catering system being introduced by our school’s meals provider begins on 
Monday 7th July.  Nourish will not be accepting payment for food in cash either at the 
canteen, tuck shop or in the Sixth Form Centre.  Biometrics has been taken from those 
who have returned the parental permission slip and students who have not done this will 
be issued with a pin to use instead at the tills. 
 
To purchase food your son/daughter account needs to be in credit. Money can be added 
to their account either using ParentPay or students can insert cash into the reval machines 
outside the canteen and Sixth Form Centre.  These machines can also be used by 
students to check their credit balances.  Students on free school meals with have their 
accounts credited with the daily allowance.  This allowance cannot be spent until 11 am 
and therefore not at breakfast.  Accounts can be credited with additional sums of money 
either via ParentPay or by using cash at the veral machines. 
 
Information regarding the cashless catering system can be found at 
http://www.campion.northants.sch.uk/uploads/asset_file/3_0_nourish-information-
booklet.pdf. If you have any further questions please contact Nourish on 01604 367288. 
 
Crediting students accounts using ParentPay is the most efficient way of using the 
cashless system.  It avoids the need for students to bring cash and visit the reval 
machines before going to the canteen and it also allows parents to monitor the food 
students are purchasing. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
David Beniston 
Assistant Headteacher 
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